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	Patient’s Name
Address
SUBURB  STATE  Postcode

	


Dear <insert patient name>

This letter contains important information about your surgery admission
Thank you for notifying <insert hospital> that you are not available for your surgery due to personal reasons.

I am writing to confirm that as of <date> your status on the Elective Surgery List has been updated to reflect this.

When scheduling patients for surgery, the hospital considers each patient’s Clinical Urgency Category and the length of time they have been ready and waiting for their surgery.  If your circumstances change and you are once again available for surgery, you must notify the hospital as quickly as possible.
There is a maximum timeframe that you can delay your surgery for personal reasons.  The timeframes are:

· Clinical Urgency Category 1 (urgent) patients (for surgery within 30 days) = 15 days in total
· Clinical Urgency Category 2 (semi-urgent) patients (for surgery within 90 days) = 45 days in total
· Clinical Urgency Category 3 (non-urgent) patients (for surgery within 365 days) = 180 days in total
A representative from the <hospital> will contact you before you have reached these timeframes to confirm if you are ready for your surgery.

If you exceed the timeframes above for personal reasons, you may be removed from the Elective Surgery List in consultation with your Treating Doctor.
If you require any additional information, please contact the Admission/Booking Office on <insert telephone number> between <enter opening hours and days of Admission/Booking Office>.

Yours faithfully

<Signature block>
LHD Name
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Hospital address
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